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Dear	IPART	
I	have	installed	solar	panels	on	my	house	at	significant	personal	cost	despite	the	
former	feed	in	tariff.	
Solar	is	clean	and	renewable,	unlike	polluting	fossil	fuels	such	as	coal	and	gas.	
At	the	very	least	I	should	receive	equal	payment	for	what	I	feed	in	to	the	grid.		It	
is	not	fair	to	be	paying	up	to	50cents	per	kWh	and	be	paid	less	than	the	off	peak	
charge	of	11cents	per	kWh.			
What	I	use,	when	I	use	it	and	what	I	feed	in,	when	I	feed	should	at	the	very	least	
be	equal.	
It	would	be	far	better	to	offer	more	money	for	clean	energy	fed	in	by	solar	panels	
or	other	renewable	sources	of	energy	and	penalise	those	who	are	contributing	to	
climate	change.	
Yours	faithfully	
Caroline	Kades	
	
Caroline	Kades		
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